
STUDENT SAFETY  
 

With the arrival of spring, comes the arrival of bike 

riding season.  A couple of reminders to students: 
 

*helmets are a must 

*bring a lock to secure your bike 

*remember to push your bike on school grounds  

*take extra care around  

  roads and other high  

  traffic areas.  

*the parking lot is out-of- 

  bounds for bikes and for 

  children walking to and  

  from school. 

 
 

 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THINGS TO L        K  

FORWARD TO: 
 

Basket Raffle Tickets for Sale 

April 15th-May 4th   
 

Scholastics Book Fair 

April 17th in the Uplands Library 
 

Space Centre here with the Portable Planetarium 

(Grades 2-6) 

April 17th  
 

Easter Weekend 

April 19th-22nd  
 

Free Elements Dance Studio Presentation 

April 26th, 1pm 
 

Princess and the Pea Rehearsals at the REM 

April 29th-May 3rd Uplands  
 

Musical at the REM 

May 3 & 4th  
 

Class Photos 

May 8th  
 

Non-Instructional Day 

May 17th  
 

 

Kindergarten/Grade 1s at the REM  

Performing with Tiny Tones 

May 30th  
 

Welcome to Kindergarten Visits 

June 7th (9:15-10:15/ 10:45-11:45) 

2019-2020 Ks will get a letter with their time in Mat 

2018-2019 Ks stay home for the morning 
 

Grade 6 classes visit Skeena – pm 

June 24th 

 

Registration 2018-2019 
 

We are looking at numbers for next year and want to 

make sure that we have all children accounted for.  If 

you or someone you know has not registered yet, or you 

are moving, please let us know asap. Thank you!  

 

 

 

4110 Thomas St.  Terrace, BC V8G 4L7 
Phone: 250-635-2721 

School Hours: 9:00 AM – 2:53 PM 
Principal – Mrs. Pat Mouland 

patricia.mouland@cmsd.bc.ca  

Hear Ye, Hear Ye! 
 

Be sure to get your tickets at Misty River Books or 
Uplands Elementary. 
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When: April 17th, 8:30-3:30 pm 
Where: Uplands School Library 
Who: Volunteers can send Mrs. Lamb     
          an email at kylie.lamb@cmsd.bc.ca  

   Healthy Habits  TEA  
 

The past month’s habits were:  
 

1) Your Words Have Power:  
The power to build someone up or tear 
someone down. We discussed how we need to 
choose our words carefully as we cannot take 
them back.  
 

 

2)Before you speak, ask yourself:  
Is it kind? 
Is it appropriate? 
Is it true? 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Monthly Draw 
After reading the newsletter with your family, please sign & return this portion of the newsletter if you received 
a paper copy.  If you received it electronically, hit reply and I will enter your family’s name in the  

draw.  You could win a great prize.  Each month we will have one family draw. 
 
 

Children/Child’s Name: ________________________________________________________________________ 
Parent/Guardian Signature: ____________________________________________________________________ 
Comment: __________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________
_ 

 

 

 

Raffle Basket Tickets 
 

Be sure to get your tickets. We have 14 
amazing baskets thanks to your wonderful 
donations.  
Tickets are one for $2 or three for $5. 
 

Wednesday, April 17th the baskets will be on 
display outside of the library and you can come 
by to view and purchase tickets there when you 
come to check out the Book Fair. 
After Wednesday, you can still view the 
baskets in the computer room and purchase 
tickets at the office. 
 

The baskets will be  
displayed at the REM  
Lee Theatre on the nights  
of the musical, May 3rd & 
4th and this will be your  
last chance to purchase  
tickets.  We will announce  
winners at school on  
May 6th! 
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